BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS

Circular

As decided by the competent authority, it is circulated for information that
Standards Coordination and Monitoring Department (SCMD), will now be
reporting to DDG( Std. II) with immediate effect.

(Lt. Col. K.”Shantanu)
Deputy Director General (Admn.)

Our Ref: HRD/19:5 dated 26 July 2022

Circulated to All Departments at HQs including CL
and ROs/BOs



